
FOX CANYON GROUNDWATER MANAGEMENT AGENCY 
LAS POSAS VALLEY WATERMASTER 

MEMORANDUM 

Date: February 11, 2025 
To: Las Posas Valley Watermaster Policy Advisory Committee 
From: Kudzai F. Kaseke, Assistant Groundwater Manager 
Subject: Draft Las Posas Valley Watermaster Budget FY25-26. 

Dear Las Posas Valley Watermaster Policy Advisory Committee (PAC): 

Attached for your review is a draft budget and workplan for Watermaster for Fiscal Year 25-26. The 
judgment entered in Las Posas Valley Water Rights Coalition v. Fox Canyon Groundwater 
Management Agency VENCI00509700 (Judgment) requires that Watermaster develop a budget 
following Committee Consultation (Judgment, §7.5).  

To foster a collaborative effort in development of the budget, the FCGMA Fiscal Committee will be holding 
a Las Posas Valley budgetary meeting on February 27, 2025. Please provide feedback to Watermaster 
either in writing or at the Fiscal Committee on February 27, 2025.    

Please contact me at 805 654 2010 or LPV.Watermaster@ventura.org with any questions or concerns. 
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